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A CITIZEN'S right to vote IS GUARANTEED IN THE CONSTITUTION.  The post 

office is not secure.  Ever tried mailing cash via the USPS--NOT a good idea.  Having 

to show government-issued ID is required to fly, rent a hotel room, pick up 

prescription medication, purchase alcohol or tobacco, obtaining a fishing or hunting 

license.  The list goes on and on.  Certainly several of these activities are of lesser 

importance than electing our public officials and voting on changes to taxes and 

laws!!!!!!  WE NEED TO VOTE IN PERSON, AND VOTER ID SHOULD BE 

REQUIRED!!! 


